
 

                                            

 

 

 

 

 

So far this term, the children have had workshops on body image, the dangers of smoking/alcohol and drama from 

visitors outside of the school.  

In Literacy, we’ve been writing biographies on our heroes (mine is on Muhammad Ali) and continuing to revise 

grammar ahead of the SATS.  

In Maths, the children have been introduced to White Rose to revise multiplication and division as it can help to give 

a greater depth of understanding as well as provide some alternative methods. 

In Reading, the children have been encouraged to reach their termly targets as quickly as possible, with some even 

achieving this on their first day back after the holidays. Well done to all those who have reached their targets! 

Other subjects: 

Science – we’ve continued learning about the human body regarding keeping healthy (diet/food groups, exercise, 

the heart, circulatory system etc.). 

History – the children have been learning about World War II, covering aspects such as timelines of main events, 

evacuations, rationing and women’s roles in fighting the war and keeping the country running. 

Geography – the children have been looking at ocean life (the amazing plants and animals living in the ocean). 

PSHE – Miss Boateng has been teaching the children using Amazing People Schools and Spark Resilience. 

Spanish – ‘Sexto’ have been learning about winter clothing and Hobbies in Spanish. 

Music – the class have been learning how to compose in groups using the stimuli of photographs of extreme weather 

conditions. 

Art/D&T – Team 6 have been designing and creating their own models of rollercoasters and the results are looking 

fantastic! 

P.E. – We have been continuing to learn about Netball and are now playing matches against each other whilst trying 

to follow some of the more complex rules. 

ICT – The class have been developing their skills with Microsoft Office tools such as Word by recording and saving 

information for their biographies, and we are now writing up those biographies. 

The months ahead will see an increased focus on SATS preparation, including the addition of SATS booster sessions 

after school on Wednesdays to allow children access to more focused and detailed help in smaller groups. We will 

also be taking part in an exciting project with the National Literacy Trust called ‘Young City Poets’ that will include a 

visit to a famous London landmark and a workshop with a professional poet. 

 

 

Our Values 

Respect, Kindness, Resilience, 

Integrity, Honesty and Trust 

 

Our Pledge 

 Listen and Learn  

 Do our best 

 Look after each other 

 Look after our school  

 

  

 

 

 


